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Company:
     

To:

Please be advised effective                                     , Frontier Supply Chain Solutions Inc. has been appointed as our Canadian and US Customs Broker.  
We would appreciate your co-operation in forwarding all advice notes, certificates of origins, invoices, as well as all rulings, remissions, or other relevant documents pertaining to our imports, to their office at:

Frontier Supply Chain Solutions Inc.

310-555 Hervo Street
Winnipeg, Manitoba

R3T 3L6
Phone (204) 784-4800    Fax (204) 784-4803
Accordingly, please cancel our General Agency Agreement currently held in your favor the same date.

This letter will also serve as notice that we will not accept invoices for transaction initiated after the above date.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation during this transition.

Sincerely:  

Title: 



























